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Written Question on Notice 

 

Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  

 

 

a) When did the Western Australian Government advise the Department of Health 

and Ageing that it would be making a contribution to GP Super Clinics in 

Western Australia? 

  

b) Which clinics are receiving a contribution from the Western Australian 

Government?  

 

c) For each clinic receiving a contribution what is the level of this contribution? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

a) The Western Australian Government advised the Department of Health and 

Ageing of its intention to contribute to GP Super Clinics in Western Australia in 

March 2008. 

 

b) and c)   

As published in the GP Super Clinics National Program Guide 2008, Wanneroo 

and Midland GP Super Clinics will receive a $5 million contribution from the 

Western Australian Government. 

 

 

 
 


